
From: Michael Samm
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] General Iron Pollution Controls
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 11:54:07 AM

General Iron is trying to get out of having pollution controls. To the Illinois Pollution Control Board - you MUST
REJECT General Iron's copout request. The community DEMANDS IT!
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